

AMERICAN PUBLIC GAS ASSOCIATION

August 10, 2017

Patti Behrendt City of Boerne 402 E Blanco Boerne, TX 78006

Dear Patti,

Congratulations! APGA is pleased to present you with the 2017 Safety Award. City of Boerne had an outstanding safety record over the 2016 calendar year based on the safety contest form submitted to APGA.

You should be proud of this accomplishment and we hope you display this certificate in a prominent place for all employees to see.

Congratulations!

Bert Kalisch

President & CEO

AMERICAN PUBLIC GAS ASSOCIATION SAFETY AWARD

This Certificate is Presented to:



In Recognition of the Successful Efforts your System has made to Ensure the Safety of your Employees and Customers and the Integrity of your Gas System for the year 2016.



Mn Erickson—APGA Vice-President, Operations

August 11, 2017

Date

Bert Kalisch-APGA President & CEO